Monigue Eade

From: Andy Fairbairn [ NN
Sent: Wednesday, 11 October 2017 1:34 PM

To: submission Mailbox

Subject: Freedom camping bylaw

Sent from my iPad Hi Monique

As president of the scargill motunau reserve | am writing this submission in favour of the proposed freedom
camping bylaw. At our AGM in February we reached unanimous agreement that campers should be allowed to camp
in the designated area at the domain.

It has been 2 or 3 years now since campers have regularly started to use this area and we have found the following:
Campers have been courteous and tidy.

Almost all of them pay the S5 per night voluntary fee.

There have been less incidents of vandalism at the domain.

As locals we enjoy seeing our domain being used by someone.

We know it is beneficial to hurunui businesses if these people spend time in the area.

Cheers Andy Fairbairn



